
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
         Contracts Office 
         07.07.1995 
 
         tel: 650 2357 
         fax: 650 2352 
 
Abacus Consulting Engineers 
32 Muir Rd 
Rondebosch 
7700 
 
Attention: Mr D Jamieson 
 
Dear Mr Jamieson 
 
ARCHAEOLOGICAL MONITORING: PINELANDS BUSINESS PARK (PORTION OF ERF 
24164) 
 
In conforming with the rezoning requirements of the City Council, members of our office 
inspected the site last week. In our opinion the construction activities taking place here 
pose no threat to archaeological material and may proceed unhindered. 
 
Recently, an investigation was launched on the other portion of Erf 24164 to the North of 
Jan Smuts Drive, to establish the veracity of reports that a shipwreck was buried below 
the landfill. This site is some distance from the current project and hence we feel justified 
in not placing to high a priority here. 
 
Thank you for contacting us in this regard. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Dave Halkett 


